
Thorntree Primary School  

December 2017 Newsletter  

Key Dates/Events  

¶ Wed 20th December KS2 visit the pantomime*  

¶ Thur 21st December ® Christmas Parties*  

¶ Fri 22nd December ¯Whole school non - uniform 

day  

¶ Fri 22nd December ¯Breakup  

¶ Tue 9th January ¯School opens  

 

* Children who are on behaviour support card two will not be 

permitted to attend the starred events.  

Thank you to everyone who supported and 
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Year 6 choir entertained us all and added a real 

Christmassy feel to the event.  

We raised a fantastic total of £628.85. The 

Christmas raffle also raised £454.77, giving a 

grand total of £1083.62 for school fund.  

As 2017 draws to a close, we would like to thank 

all of our children, parents, carers and staff for a 

wonderful year that has been bursting with school 

improvements from attainment and behaviour to 

uniforms, bags, PE kits and playgrounds. Thorntree 

Primary is continuously developing and is a family 

to be proud of . Thank you to everyone who 

recently filled in the parent/carer voice surveys 

which will help us continue on our journey and 

bring further success in 2018.  

This week, key stage 2 children have been 

spreading Christmas cheer in 

the community singing Christmas 

carols for the residents of Tudor 

court and Beechfield court.  

Mrs Nelson had the pleasure of attending the 
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Sunday 17th December . Children's University 

encourages 5 - 14 year olds to try new experiences, 

develop new interests and acquire new skills. Over 

100 children in the Middlesbrough area received 

awards; 19 of these children were from Thorntree 



 

Dglb msr kmpc ml msp qafmmjªq rugrrcp dccb ,,,https://twitter.com/TrThorntree   

Or our fantastic website: http:/ /www.thorntreeschool.co.uk/website  

Christmas Performance Gallery 

The children have excelled themselves again this year with four wonderful Christmas 

performances. Although some parents and carers felt disappointed at not being able to take 

photographs thank you for following our safeguarding rules; keeping all of our children 

safe is very important to us. We will either provide you with a personal photograph of your 

child in costume or upload reviewed photographs to our twitter account and school website.  


